
 TOWN OF HARWICH

FINANCE COMMITTEE MEETING 
Community Center, Room #2
100 Oak Street

Harwich, MA 02645

508 430-7568

Thursday, February 16, 2017
6:30 P.M.
I. Call to Order
II. Approval of Minutes 
January 12, 2017

III. Reserve Fund Transfers
IV. Topics for Discussion and Possible Votes
V. Announcements and Correspondence

VI. Old Business

VII. New Business

VIII. Committee Reports


Updates:

1.  Ad Hoc Wastewater Subcommittee Report – Larry Ballantine/Noreen Donahue
2. Letter to County Commissioners re: Cape Cod Water protection Collaborative and its importance to Cape Cod’s wastewater/water protection efforts.

3.  Sub Committee and Study Report of Elected Officials - Dana DeCosta/Mark Ameres
VIII.     Adjourn
· Per the Attorney General’s Office: The Finance Committee may hold an open session for topics not reasonably anticipated by the Chair 48 hours in advance of the meeting following “New Business”.
· If you are deaf or hard of hearing or are a person with a disability who requires an accommodation, contact Christopher Clark at 508-430-7513.
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